
Kinship Caregivers Needed for Online Survey

OSU KINSHIP CARE STUDY [IRB #2023B0182]

We want to hear from you. Your opinions and experiences matter! 

We are looking for caregivers, ages 18+, who have been caring for 
their relatives’ or family friends' child(ren) 

A research study conducted by The Ohio State University (OSU) to 
better understand your experience and well-being as a kinship 
caregiver, as well as what supports you need.

You are invited to participate in a 30 minute online survey. 
Survey participants will receive a $25 e-gift card.

OSU researchers are interested in learning about your experiences to 
make recommendations to decision makers the types of services, 
supports, and policies that might be most helpful to kinship families

Your involvement in this study is completely voluntary and 
information that you share with researchers will be kept confidential. 

 Who:

 What: 

Why:

How:

For more information or any questions please contact Nancy Mendoza at  
kinshipresearch@osu.edu

Click the link or scan the QR codeClick the link or scan the QR code  
if you are interested in participating:if you are interested in participating:

https://osu.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/
SV_aeHqgeSytn1VUZo

https://osu.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_aeHqgeSytn1VUZo



